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This week at Haskayne
Welcome back after a lovely Easter Break, I hope you

all enjoyed the break and are looking forward to a
great summer term.

A huge thank you to our volunteers for helping out
over Easter. Our hall is looking refreshed and much
brighter already. The walls will be finished soon with

the floor being refurbished over the summer. 
The pond which was becoming unsafe has been

filled in and replaced with a wildflower ‘peace
garden’. Thank you to Mr Kenyon for the work you

did.

We welcomed Daniel and Marnie to school before
Easter and also welcome Mr McCormick and Miss

Rimmer as the PE coaches for this half term.

Reminders

Downholland
Haskayne CE Primary

Cash for clothes collection is Monday
28  April. Please bring in bags of

unwanted clothes, all proceeds go to
friends of Haskayne School

thFriends of Haskayne School
The next meeting is @

3:15pm on 14  May. Please
do come along if you can

th



Dates for the diary

23  April 3:15pm - Y1 parents phonics meetingrd

29th April –Recycling Collection
5  May - Bank holiday Monday (School closed)th

14th May - Friends of Haskayne School meeting
23  May - Break up for half term 3:15pmrd

Star of the weekStar of the weekStar of the week
Our volunteersOur volunteersOur volunteers   

who helped out over Easter.who helped out over Easter.who helped out over Easter.   

Love Inclusion Guidance Hope Trust Service

School dinner prices.
Due to rising catering costs school dinner prices

have increased from £2.50 to £2.70 per day.
Starting Tuesday 22nd April

Attendance
If your child is going to be absent or late

please do contact the school office before
8:50


